
 

Newsletter  –  12/13/19 
Christmas Break! 

Next Friday, December 20th, school will be dismissed at 12:00 noon as we begin 
our Christmas break! ECS will be closed from Friday, December 20th at noon 
until Monday, January 6th. We hope everyone enjoys their break! 

Pizza Day on Thursday 

Since we will have a noon dismissal on Friday, our normal pizza day, we will be 
switching pizza day to Thursday, 12/19, of next week! This change is already 
reflected in Schoolworx. Also, remember that you can order lunches in advance, 
so if you’d like to save time, feel free to order for the whole week every Monday. 

No Newsletter Next Week 

This will be our final newsletter of 2019! We will not need to send out another 
one next week. As a reminder, our newsletters can always be found on 
ecs.school/newsletter! 

New Website! 

We will be launching our brand new website shortly after we return from 
Christmas break! The web address will still be ecs.school, but it will have a sleek, 
new look and a more user-friendly layout.  

Upcoming Events 

Friday, December 13th – Home basketball game @ Independent, 4:00 (boys and 
girls) 

Monday, December 16th – Home basketball game @ Lighthouse, 4:00 (boys and 
girls) 

Thursday, December 19th – Pizza Day for lunch! 

Friday, December 20th – Noon dismissal, start of Christmas break 

Monday, December 23rd – Mr. Lowe’s birthday 

Saturday, December 28th – Miss Shifflett’s birthday 

Monday, January 6th – School resumes after Christmas break 

Tuesday, January 7th – Home basketball game @ Valley, 4:00 (boys and girls) 

Friday, January 10th – Noon dismissal, end of second quarter 

Friday, January 10th – Home basketball game @ Bayview, 3:00 (boys and girls) 
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